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Mr. Michele Guglielmo
General Manager
Hilton Sorrento Palace
Sorrento, Italy

Dear Mr. Guglielmo,

On behalf of the IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access, I want to thank you and the staff
of the Hilton Sorrento Palace for helping to make our Session #37 of 2-5 May 2005 so memorable.

This was our first European venue in over three years. We could not have been more happy with our return. The
beautiful environment and facilities of the Hilton Sorrento Palace provided an ideal setting for the challenging
work of our participants. Virtually all of the participants remarked again and again about the spectacular food
and the lovely luncheon garden. We appreciate the detailed efforts of your staff, along with the staff working
under the direction of Siemens’ Magda Salodini.

We did find that the networking services, which we rely on for our activities, were not functional at the start of
the week. However, we do appreciate that the problems were eventually resolved. Afterwards, the network was
fully satisfactory.

I have created a photo gallery of snapshots from session in Sorrento at <http://photo.wirelessman.org>. You are
welcome to take a look.

Thank you for your contributions in providing us an excellent venue in which to advance the IEEE 802.16
standards during Session #37.

Best regards,

Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Giulio Cavalli
Magda Salodini
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